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RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
1 That the report from the PCC is noted. 
2 The Panel considers any recommendations it wishes to make to the PCC on 

the report. 
 

 
Purpose of report 
 
The appointment of the Chief Executive of the PCC is a senior appointment that has to be 
reviewed by the panel. Although the panel cannot veto the appointment it can make 
recommendations with regard to it. When the current Chief Executive was appointed as a 
secondment from Hertfordshire County Council the PCC advised the panel that the 
appointment was to be for a trial period of 12 months. The panel approved the appointment 
in March 2013. The panel was later advised that this secondment would be extended by 6 
months because of changes of staff and office meaning the PCC had not had the time to 
consider the post with a settled office. The panel agreed to that extension. The PCC now 
presents the report attached with his proposals for the panel to consider. 
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